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April 18, 2013 

 

 

 

Mary Beth Ross 

953 Hague Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  rossm195557@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 953 Hague Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Ross: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 16, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant extension until June 1, 

2013 for you to vacate the property.   

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 15, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers.  By this time, you should have a good idea if you have an 

apartment set up for June 1.  If you have not and you need another week or two, let us know and 

Ms. Moermond can look at that before the Council votes. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

 

c: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Michael Efferson (email) 
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